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EGLE-AQD-CadillacEDM

From: Lindgren, Jodi (EGLE)

Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 3:04 PM

To: EGLE-AQD-CadillacEDM

Subject: Fwd: D5884 Second Violation Notice

Jodi Lindgren
Environmental Quality Analyst
Air Quality Division / Cadillac District Office
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy
231-942-2863 | LindgrenJ2@michigan.gov
Follow Us | Michigan.gov/EGLE

From: Roe, Rachel <RROE02@mhc.net> 
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 12:09 PM 
To: Lindgren, Jodi (EGLE); Richardson, Robert 
Cc: Nixon, Shane (EGLE); Moran, Erin (EGLE) 
Subject: RE: D5884 Second Violation Notice 

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov

Please be advised that as of 12:00 p.m. on December 30, 2021, Munson Medical Center has taken its Andersen Products 
EO Gas 4 Sterilizer and Abator out of service by disconnecting it from all gas and power sources and removing it from the 
Central Processing Department. 

Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Sincerely, 
Rachel Roe 

Rachel Brochert Roe / Chief Legal Officer / Munson Healthcare
1105 Sixth Street Traverse City, MI 49684
rroe02@mhc.net T: (231)935-5899 F: (231)935-7946  
cell: (231)499-7430    

The information contained in this email is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s) named above.  This message may be 
attorney-client or hospital-patient communication, and as such is privileged and confidential.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or any 
agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this email in error, and that any review, dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and destroy the 
original message.  Thank you.

From: Lindgren, Jodi (EGLE) <LindgrenJ2@michigan.gov> 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 10:32 AM 
To: Richardson, Robert <rrichardson@mhc.net>; Roe, Rachel <RROE02@mhc.net> 
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Cc: Nixon, Shane (EGLE) <NIXONS@michigan.gov>; Moran, Erin (EGLE) <MoranE@michigan.gov> 
Subject: D5884 Second Violation Notice  

**WARNING: This email originated from outside of Munson Healthcare**

DO NOT CLICK on any links or open any attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the message.

NEVER provide your login or password

Mr. Richardson,

We received Munson Medical Center's December 1, 2021 email, which I have attached for your 
convenience.  For AQD's response, please refer to the attached second violation notice for noncompliance 
with Rule 201.  The violation notice explains the reason Munson Medical Center's EtO does not meet the 
requirements to use the Rule 291 exemption.  A hard copy of the violation notice will be mailed to Munson 
Medical Center.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Jodi Lindgren

Environmental Quality Analyst

Air Quality Division / Cadillac District Office

Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy

231-942-2863 | LindgrenJ2@michigan.gov

Follow Us | Michigan.gov/EGLE


